
 

 

New Supplier Registration Portal Upgrade 

Hello, 

 

During the quarterly WyoCloud upgrade that finalized on February 23rd, the Supplier 
Self-Registration portal was upgraded.  This process was finalized today and can 
now only be accessed through the new links that are provided on this page: 

  

https://www.uwyo.edu/procurement/supplier-guide/supplier-self-registration.html 

  

If you have any links saved that you would normally share with new suppliers, please 
delete those links, and refer all future new suppliers to the page above.  If new 
suppliers are having any issues with the self-registration process, they should 
email new-supplier-request@uwyo.edu for assistance. 

  

Thank you, 

Procurement & Payment Services 

 

Contact Information   

https://www.uwyo.edu/procurement/supplier-guide/supplier-self-registration.html
mailto:new-supplier-request@uwyo.edu


Financial Affairs 
Old Main, Room 202H 
Phone: (307) 766-4340 

financialaffairs@uwyo.edu 
uwyo.edu/budget-finance/financial-
affairs/ 
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